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Carriers thanked
To the editor:

On behalf of our local food pantry, we would like to thank the Iron River Postal Carriers for the
food drive they conducted. Thank you to the postal customers, who gave so generously. The
quality and quantity collected is incredible.

Thank you to Ann Nieminen for organizing the Postal Carrier Food Drive. A big thank you to the
postal carriers. You are amazing.

Thank you to the West Iron County football players who hauled six very full pickup truck loads
from the post office to our sorting site.

St. Vincent de Paul’'s West Side Food Pantry distributed over 2,800 food orders last year. We
provide food and help to those in our community who need a helping hand. The need is greater
than ever before.

Please know that all who participated in any way, helped feed a hungry neighbor.

-s- Carol Busakowski
President
St. Vincent de Paul
Iron River




